Zoning Inspector

From: Cory Westbrook <cwestbrook@clearcovesystems.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 1:37 PM
To: <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>

Hey Eric - here is a quick statement of operations for next Tuesday

Cory Westbrook and Mike Miller propose a two unit structure in which a hair salon occupies approximately sixty percent
of the floor space of the structure, with the remaining forty percent being occupied by an accessory one bedroom
residential apartment.

The hair salon, known as Dawn's Hair Salon, will specialize in hair cuts, perms, and colors. Also included in the business
will be pedicures, manicures and makeup. Business hours are Monday through Saturday, 8:00am until 8:00pm. The salon
will employ 1-2 people.

The parking lot wili be widened with enough parking spots for the employees and customers.

Do you need to see any other details? Thanks,
Cory

Sent from my iPhone



